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All smiles at the Senlor Christmas Dance

Congratulations Annal

Well done to SHS 85 student Anna
Vause MYSP who has been elected
as Member of the Scottish Youth
Parliament! Large numbers of
students voted for Anna and we
wish her the best as she begins
work in January to make a
difference for young people in
Ettrick, Roxburgh and
Berwickshire and beyond!

Senior Christmas Dance

This was a truly magnificent
occasion. Thank you te all
students and visitors from other
schools for making another great
SHS memory!

Junior Christmas Dance

What a fantastic evening! The
junior dance was extremely well-
attended by students and staff and
we all had a ball! Thank you to Mr
Henderson for organising both
dances and for creating a magical
night for SHS. The music was
provided by the unbelievably
talented Ian and Robin Lowthian.

Christmas Concert
Everyone knows Christmas only

really begins when Selkirk High
School has its concert! We are so
proud of our performers who gave
a packed hall a wonderful evening
of music. Thanks go to the
amazing Mr Hewitt for
masterminding the event and,
alongside his team of instructors,
supporting our musicians through
the year. Happy Christmas!

Christmas Stockings

Our 81s have been working on
their sewing technigues and have
made some wonderful winter
stockings.

We ran a class competition and the
winners are:

1A

1st Alexander Rudge

2nd Monica Smith

3rd Ellen Gillie

1B

1st Annabelle Stewart

2nd Sonia Mendyk

31]';1 Morgan Tvler

1

1st Naomi Carroll

2nd Amy McVie

3rd Ben Cornwall

The overall winner was Alexander
Rudge.

Congratulations to evervone on
their amazing work.
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